
	

	

	
	
	
27th	February	2020		 	 	
	
	
		
Dear	Valued	Customer,	
	
Price	Adjustment	Notification	Effective	Friday	1st	May	2020	
	
	
CABAC	wish	to	provide	60	days’	notice	of	a	price	adjustment	effective	from	Friday	1st	May	2020.	
	
Products	across	our	range	will	be	adjusted	with	an	average	increase	of	6%.	
	
New	price	files	will	be	made	available	no	later	than	31st	March	2020	allowing	a	minimum	30	days’	
notice	to	upload	to	your	systems	and	address	any	queries	that	you	may	have	in	relation	to	the	new	
pricing.	
	
	The	new	Master	Data	Product	and	Price	files	will	also	include	our	recently	announced	acquisition	
of	Bardic	Emergency	Systems.	
	
As	the	newly	appointed	Authorised	Distributor	of	Emerson’s	Appleton	range	of	hazardous	area	
products	in	Australia	we	will	also	add	pricing	for	these	products,	for	the	first	time	into	the	market.		
	
For	those	of	you	who	use	our	online	user	App	for	product	information	and	pricing,	the	new	pricing	
will	also	be	updated	to	coincide	with	the	above	dates.	
	
Should	you	have	any	questions	on	our	pending	price	adjustment	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	
myself	or	your	local	CABAC	Account	Manager.	
	
Assuring	you	of	our	best	attention	at	all	times	and	we	thank	you	for	your	continued	support.	
	
	
Yours	Sincerely		
	
	
	
	
	
Ben	Mills	
General	Manager	
Australia	&	New	Zealand	


